Tranelation of letter received from Messrs. Ueno Steamship
Company, 3-Chome, Doshumachi Higashi-ku, Osaka, dated the
14th November 1934,

$/8 "RYUTOH MARU"

Dear 8irs,

We beg to state with regret that the Classifi-
cation to your Society of the above-named vessel will be
discontinued hereafter owing to our own circumstances.

Yours faithfully,
The UENO STEAMSHIP CO.-




